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The Russian Supreme Court’s decision this week against the Jehovah’s
Witnesses is the latest in a disturbing trend of persecution of religious
minorities in Russia. We urge the Russian authorities to lift the ban on
Jehovah’s Witnesses’ activities in Russia, to reverse the closing of the
Jehovah's Witnesses Administrative Center, and to release any members of
religious minorities that continue to be unjustly detained for so-called
“extremist” activities.

We further urge Russia to respect the right of all to exercise the freedom of
thought, conscience, religion or belief. ALl religious minorities should be
able to enjoy freedom of religion and assembly without interference, as
guaranteed by the Russian Federation’s constitution.
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